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September 2018 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Since results day, we have been analysing the English Language and Literature results carefully and 
determining which students’ papers might benefit from being submitted for a review of marking.  

As a consequence of this, a number of students who were identified as being close the next grade boundary, 
have been asked to complete review of marking forms.  

We submitted a sample of papers which were very close to the next grade boundary and all of these marks 
have remained the same.  We therefore believe it to be very unlikely that the marks of any further scripts will 
be altered and therefore and have made the decision as to not take the risk of submitting them for a review of 
marking. 

The parents of the students’ scripts who were submitted have been informed. If you have not received any 
direct confirmation from the exams office, your child’s paper will not be sent for a review of marking.  

If you would still like to personally arrange for your child’s remark, please contact our exams office who will be 
able to assist you with completing the process.  

All marking reviews need to be submitted by Thursday 20th September, by 3pm.  

Kind regards,  

 

Ms N. Jones 
Faculty Leader 
 


